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The Department of the Interior today announced a change in the schedule of meetings to be held in
March and April by the five-man task force on Indian affairs at key western points.

The locale of the March 24 and 25 meetings has been shifted from Prescott, Ariz., to Phoenix. Otherwise
the schedule remain3 as announced in the Department's press release of March 10.
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